
The Governors at Carnforth Community Primary School are seeking applications for the post 
of Class Teacher. 
The position is a permanent position and suitable for a Main Pay Scale Teacher including 
Early Career Teachers.  
We are a busy, inclusive and supportive primary school and are keen to find the right person 
to help support learning within our school. This is a wonderful opportunity for individuals 
who are passionate about educating the pupils of Carnforth Community Primary School and 
is suitable for an experienced teacher.  
We are looking for:  
Someone with the highest expectations of all the children in our school and is committed to 
providing all pupils with a creative and stimulating environment.  
Someone with the belief that all children are capable of great things and the drive to make it 
possible for each of them to achieve.  
A team player with high standards of professionalism, strong interpersonal skills and an 
excellent communicator.  
Someone who will care for our children, ensure they feel safe and valued. 
We will offer you:  
Happy and well-behaved children who are keen to learn and enjoy a range of experiences.  
A dedicated team of teaching and support staff who make learning exciting and meaningful. 
A supportive governing body.  
A curriculum that is bespoke to our pupils.  
Excellent professional development opportunities. 
Carnforth Community Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people and expects all staff to share this commitment. 
Appointment is subject to a satisfactory enhanced disclosure from the Disclosure and 
Barring Service. The post you are applying for is covered by the Rehabilitation of Offenders 
Act 1974 (Exceptions) Order 1975 (as amended in 2013). If successful you will be required to 
apply to the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) for a 'disclosure'. Information provided by 
you or the Disclosure and Barring Service will be dealt with in a confidential manner in 
accordance with the DBS's Code of Practice. You may view the Code of Practice on the DBS 
website at www.gov.uk/dbs or alternatively a copy is available on request.  

As part of the new KCSIE regulations we will also conduct online checks for the shortlisted 
candidates 

Equal Opportunities statement 
We are an Equal Opportunities Employer welcoming applications from all sections of the 
community. 


